
December 7th., 1915.

I am in receipt of your letter of the 2nd instant,

Sir,-

in regard to Amos and Mathew Mandowoub;and in reply I

beg to say that the accounts which stood in the Depart-

ment's books in the name of these boys have been closed.

In April 1913 Anos was paid $131.90 by cheque No. 556

which closed his account. In August of the same year

Mathew's account was closed by the issue of cheque No.

2329 for f143.20.

four obedient servant,

& Mr Lea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

T. A. Stout Esq.

Indim Agent
Chippewa Hill, Ont.
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